
 

PUBLIC HOLIDAY CLOSURE 
Council’s services will be closed on 
Wednesday, 26 January 2022 for the 
Australia Day public holiday. 
For after-hours emergencies, including 
animal/livestock matters, please call 
Council’s on-call service on 0409 022 920. 
The Cohuna and Kerang swimming pools 
will be open between 12 noon-8pm. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

2022 AUSTRALIA DAY 
AWARD WINNERS 
Council congratulates the winners of its 
2022 Australia Day awards. 
Citizen of the Year, Ross Bateman was 
recognised for his services to preserving 
the Gannawarra’s sporting history, with 
Young Citizen of the Year, Taylah 
Clements recognised for her work with 
the municipality’s FReeZA committee. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

WALKING AND CYCLING 
STRATEGY 
Residents are encouraged to help shape 
Council’s Draft Walking and Cycling 
Strategy by taking part in the community 
consultation process planned for February 
2022. 
In-person community drop-in sessions will 
be held on the following dates: 
• Tuesday, 1 February: Gateway to 

Gannawarra Centre, Cohuna 
(6.30pm – 8pm) 

• Wednesday, 2 February: Atkinson 
Park Rotary Barbecue Shelter, 
Kerang (6.30pm – 8pm) 

• Thursday, 3 February: Koondrook All 
Abilities Playground (6.30pm – 8pm) 

On-site listening posts will be held in the 
Gannawarra’s smaller communities. To 
register your interest and location, please 
email admin@tredwell.com.au  
A virtual workshop will also be held on 
Wednesday, 2 February from 5pm. To 
register, please email 
admin@tredwell.com.au  
Residents can also complete an online 
survey up to 5pm Friday, 25 February. 
For more information regarding the 
community sessions and to complete the 
online survey, please visit 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/walking  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

MAYOR’S MESSAGE   
Council thanks the State  
Government for its $1.5 
million contribution  
towards The Glasshouse 
@ The Gannawarra  
project. 
To be built on the  
western side of Kerang’s Sir John 
Gorton Library, the project will 
create a dedicated media lab and 
fully accessible, contemporary 
meeting space that will provide 
flexibility and creativity for new and 
emerging library and community 
programs.  
Kind regards, 
Mayor Charlie Gillingham 
 

IMMUNISATION SESSION 
WEDNESDAY, 2 FEBRUARY 
KERANG (10.30 am – 12 noon) 
NOTE:  
Bookings for Council immunisation 
sessions are essential, which can be 
made by phoning (03) 5450 9333.  
Immunisation sessions are currently 
held at the Sir John Gorton Library 
(corner Murray Valley Highway and 
Shadforth Street, Kerang). 
Only one parent/guardian should 
attend with the child to be 
vaccinated. Anyone showing COVID-
19 symptoms, or those who are in 
isolation, should not attend.  
For more details, please visit 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/ 
immunisation  
 

COUNCIL MEETING  
The next Meeting of Council will be 
held on Wednesday, 16 February at 
6.30pm. This meeting will be 
livestreamed at 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/livestream  
Residents can submit questions to 
Council for consideration during 
Question Time by completing a form 
at www.gsc.vic.gov.au/QuestionTime  
by 5pm the day before each meeting. 
 

EMPLOYMENT 
VACANCIES 
• Community Care Workers – 

Casual 
• Lifeguards – Casual 
• Family Day Care Educator (in 

home) – Part-time 
• Early Childhood Educator - Casual 
For more information, please visit 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/jobs 

 
HAVE YOUR SAY 
• Council Policy No. 065 - Trees 
For more information, visit 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/yoursay  
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